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-----Original Message----- 
From: Randy Reznicek [mailto:randyrez@icloud.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 24, 2015 7:19 AM 
To: Frevert, Kathy@Waterboards 
Cc: Eldon Boone; Roy Coox 
Subject: Comments on proposed regulatory framework 
 
Ms. Frevert, 
 
I understand that there isn't enough rainfall so far to suggest that the drought is over and we can go 
back to "business as usual". In fact, we should promote a new normal of water use, especially outdoor 
irrigation. I have two issues with the State's approach to this: 
 
1) In San Diego County we have no shortage of water because our water agencies previously invested 
huge dollars preparing for drought conditions in anticipation of this inevitable situation. Your Regs are 
taking away any incentive to do more because we get no credit for what we've already done. Other 
agencies in Southern CA are watching how we are being treated. Be smart going forward. 
 
2) The LAST thing we need in cash strapped CA is an additional regulatory environment that will likely 
lead to a new Bureau of state government to regulate permanent water use. Your own statistics indicate 
that the state is doing a good job of conservation already. Be smart going forward. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Randy L. Reznicek 
 


